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1 October 2024 
Secondary – Bus Times Change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The start of the Academic year has been very busy on some of the school buses and we have had 
an opportunity over the last week, to review the number of students onboarding and alighting. 
 
We have noticed that all buses are particularly busy and in order to address this, we have reviewed 
the times.  From Monday 7 October 2024, the times will be changed as per the infographic 
overleaf.   
 
Please pay careful attention to these changes as the bus will be leaving each stop earlier than is 
currently the case.  
 
Please note there is no change to the times for the H4 nor the return times for any of the buses. 
 
We hope that these changes do not inconvenience you and will enable our students to journey to 
and from school comfortably, whilst ensuring they arrive at the required start of the school day.  
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher  
 
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


 


